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@ FFC SUBIC SEAFOODS CORPORATION

FFC SUBIC SEAFOODS CORPORATION does not permit aboard its vessels the
practice of shark finning, which is defined as the removal and retention of any shark fins while
discarding the remainder of the shark at sea and requires that all shark are, if retained, stored and

landed with fins naturally attached.

This policy was adopted on 01 January 2023.



